
 
 

REGISTRATION  8/7 
 

Reminder to all St. James School families 
 

Please come to school Registration on Tuesday, August 7th anytime from 10:00 to 
6:00 pm in Tobin hall.  Whether you are a preschool parent or a seasoned 5th grade 

parent, we really like to see everyone to be sure paperwork is completed, lunch 
accounts are updated, tuition arrangements are made etc.   

Please leave a message at 319-653-3631 for Beth, Mary Sue or Becky  
if you are not able to make that day work for you.   

We will be happy to accommodate you on another scheduled day! 
 

RETURNING STUDENTS: 
Feel free to update student information on powerschool which goes live 

AUGUST 1st, 2018 
NEW ADDRESS is:  https://dvnp.powerschool.com/public 

If you need a password update, let Becky know Tues. August 7th OR: 
Email her at  -  badam@stjameswashington.org 

 

 
	


